
From: "Flindall, Robert (OPP)"  

Date: April 13, 2021 at 9:40:31 AM EDT 

To: Kathleen Seymour-Fagan  

Cc: "Tatchell, Timothy (OPP)"  

Subject: RE: Orv injuries 

Good morning Kathleen,  

 

I've reviewed all ORV collisions occurring on CKL roadways from 2016-2020. This has resulted in 23 

personal injury collisions in which 28 people were injured and required medical attention. There have 

been no ORV fatalities on CKL roadways during this time period. All fatalities have occurred on 

private property. 

 

Have a great day, 

 

Robert FLINDALL | Staff Sergeant | City of Kawartha Lakes OPP 

OPP 24 Hour Police Service 1-888-310.1122 | www.opp.ca  

 

http://www.opp.ca/

